760 KKZN

April 4, 2002
Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos,CO 81328

Dear Bill,

Thank you for your reception report dated January 10, 2001.

KKZN is one of several hundred stations Clear Channel operates across the U.S. KKZN has
undergone several call letter changes in recent years. From KRZN to KTLK to KKZN.

Our antenna system is located about 30.miles Northeast of the city of Denver and consists of a
four tower array. We run 50,000 watts daytime but cut back to only 1,000 watts at night. During the
day, KKZN can be heard over most of Colorado and Southern Wyoming. Due to our low power at
night our coverage is limited to mostly the Colorado front range.

Thank you for your interest in our broadcast. This letter will serve as confirmation for hearing
our broadcast.

Sincerely,

Chief Engineer

4695 S. Monaco Street Denver, Colorado 80237  303-713-8000



